
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI 54313-6727 

December 17, 2015 

Lee Amundson 
6426 Nero Lane 
Sobieski, WI 54171 

Subject: Notice of New Project Manager 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Cathy Stepp, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

Site name: 1404 S. Webster Ave LUST, Green Bay 
BRRTS #: 03-05-560082 PECFA #: 54301-2504-04 

Dear Lee Amundson: 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is informing you that the project management 
for your site has been transferred. Please send all future correspondence to: 

WDNR Green Bay Service Center 
Attn: Alex Edler 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 

Recent changes have occurred with the Petroleum Environmental Cleanup Fund Award (PECFA) 
program, that in some cases, depending on eligibility, requires little to no out of pocket costs to the 
Responsible Party. I would like the opportunity to discuss those options with you in an effort to 
complete the cleanup at your property. 

Please contact me in the next 30 days to provide a status update on the cleanup of your property. If 
you have questions regarding this letter, please feel free to contact me by phone at (920) 662-5149, or 
via email at alex.edler@wisconsin.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Alex R. Edler 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

cc: METCO Environmental 


